Dear Troy University Dothan Campus Graduate:

Congratulations! As a result of your hard work, dedication, and determination, you have earned the right to participate in the Spring 2024 Commencement Ceremony to be held at the Dothan Civic Center on Sunday, May 19, 2024 at 3:00 p.m.

To better assist you in preparing for this momentous occasion in your life, we have planned the Grad Fair, an event designed to provide you with everything you need to participate in the commencement ceremony. Please refer to the information below for all the details concerning this event.

Grad Fair Schedule

WHEN: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 / 10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.

WHERE: Malone Hall, Room 119 – Records Office / Bookstore, Adams Hall

All graduates who are <u>participating</u> in the Commencement Ceremony on Sunday, May 19, 2024, should make every effort to attend this event.

AVAILABLE AT THIS EVENT:

- Caps and gowns
- Graduation Announcements
- Class Rings
- Job Placement Information
- Graduate School Admissions
- Alumni Association Information
- Exit information for TRIO participants
- Registrar's Office Representative
- Detailed Commencement Information
- Answer questions regarding completion of degree requirements
- Answer questions regarding Spring 2024 Commencement

HONOR CORDS

Only honor cords provided by on-campus honor organizations may be worn in the commencement ceremony. Graduating honor society members must contact honor organization advisors to obtain honor cords.

If you are not able to attend the Grad Fair, you may contact the Dothan Campus Records office, Malone Hall, Room 119, to get a clearance slip to order your caps and gowns through the bookstore.

Sincerely,

Dr. Kirk Davis

Interim Chief Operating Officer

Dr. Life Davis